PLEASE DO NOT ENTER
WITHOUT A FACE MASK

To protect our community against COVID-19
and comply with government requirements, please
wear a face mask before entering these premises.

If you are unable to wear a mask due to medical reasons or another
valid exemption, please contact our pharmacy on
for assistance before entering.

HOW TO WEAR SURGICAL MASK

PLEASE DO NOT ENTER IF
- YOU HAVE TESTED POSITIVE TO COVID-19 AND

HAVE BEEN INSTRUCTED TO SELF-ISOLATE OR
- YOU ARE WAITING FOR COVID-19 TEST RESULTS

Please return home and self-isolate until you receive
further advice.

If you need to collect a prescription or speak to a pharmacist please phone
our pharmacy on

@ The Pharmacy Please be aware that we need to assess all patients coming into
Guild of Australia the pharmacy for the health and safety of the general public.




